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November 30, 2022

Greg Meeh

Planning Board Chairman
Town of Canterbury

P.O. Box 500

Canterbury, NH 03224

Dear Mr. Meeh and Members of the Board,

Waiver Requests

Re:

ALLEN & MAJOR
ASSOCIATES, INC.

A&M Project #2915A-01
Proposed Development
Hall Road, Canterbury NH
Site Plan Review

Waiver Request

The applicant, Station Meadow, LLC, respectfully requests that the Planning Board waive the following
requirements from the Town of Canterbury Site Plan Review Regulations, Section IV., #11 Noise Study.

The proposed development is situated along Interstate 93, and the ambient noise from the Interstate
will likely be greater than any activities associated with the proposed development. Also, any HVAC
building mounted equipment will be the latest technology to limit noise.

Very truly yours,
ALLEN & MAJOR ASSOCIATES, INC.

St Aoy

Stephen Mayer, P.E.
Senior Project Engineer

Civil Engineers ¢ Environmental Consultants ¢ Land Surveyors ¢ Landscape Architects
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